
This week, we are excited to 

welcome Miss Tonge to our 

team as our new Pastoral 

and SEN Support Assistant!  

At the end of term we will 

be wishing Miss Dear the 

best of luck as she moves to 

a school much nearer her 

home. To fill this role 

initially, we will be 

welcoming Mrs Cador to the 

team. Mrs Cador joins us 

from a local specialist school 

and comes with a wealth of 

knowledge.  



Congratulations to Dymchurch Class for their 

amazing attendance this week at 98.2% 

Monday 5th December: Year 3 trip to Canterbury Cathedral  

Tuesday 6th December: 9:15am Years 1 & 2 Christmas production; 2:15pm Reception Christmas 

production  (you must have tickets for these plays) 

Thursday 8th December: Christmas Jumper Day  

Thursday 8th December: 9:15am Years 1 & 2 Christmas production (Remember to collect your tickets 

from the school office) 

Friday 9th December: 9:15am Reception Christmas production (tickets are 

ready to collect from the school office)  

Friday 9th December: Christmas Fayre 3-4:30pm 

Monday 12th December: Year 5 & 6 Christmas Carol Concert  

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Dinner Day   

Friday 16th December: Last day of Term 2 

Tuesday 3rd January: Start of Term 3 

Monday 16th January: Primary School applications close at midnight  

Reminders:  

• School play tickets can be collected from the school office.  

• Please book your child’s Christmas Dinner on the App. 

Thank you for all of you who helped  us raise money for the 

Poppy Appeal. We have recently received feedback that our 

total raised was an amazing £225.92! 


